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( . CONSERVATION COMMISSION |
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO |

EIDAL MANUFACTURING COMPANY
BOX 1299
Albuquerque, New Mexico
July 25, 1946

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

This letter will serve to notify you that we have appointed
D. A. Miller of Artesia, New Mexico as our agent to represent us
in the drilling of the Eidal Manufacturing Company's Mitchell No. 1
located in the NW} NE%, Section 33, Tomnship 4N, Range E N.M.P.M.

Please accept Mr. Miller's signature and hold him responsible
for all information required by your office on the above well.

Very truly yours,
EIDAL MANUFACTURING COMPANY

BY /8/ G. T. Rummel
G. Te Rummel, Manager
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